
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

April 18, 2024 

 

ALASKA COMMISSION ON POSTSECONDARY EDUCATION RELEASES  

2024 ALASKA HIGHER EDUCATION ALMANAC 

 

Juneau – The Alaska Commission on Postsecondary Education (ACPE) is pleased to announce 
the release of the 2024 Alaska Higher Education Almanac. In its seventh year, the Almanac 
offers Alaska’s higher education stakeholders and policy-makers relevant content and data to 
use as a resource to develop and guide educational and workforce pathways.  
 
Highlights to note in the 2024 Almanac include: 

 College preparation levels for Alaska’s high school graduates 

 Alaska’s postsecondary attendance rate upon high school graduation  

 Postsecondary enrollment and completion trends in Alaska  

 Economic impacts in relation to education attainment and wages 

 Alaska’s financial aid and student outcome trends 

 ACPE’s education funding opportunities for students and families 
 
The 2024 Alaska Higher Education Almanac is available on the Commission’s website at 
https://acpe.alaska.gov/reports. 
 

ABOUT THE ALASKA COMMISSION ON POSTSECONDARY EDUCATION:  

Funded by the Alaska Student Loan Corporation, ACPE champions individuals and families 
through broad access to federal and state programs, grants, scholarships, and loans together 
with the tools and resources that allow them to make informed decisions about funding their 
education. As the Higher Education Agency for the State of Alaska, ACPE advances policy and 
fosters collaboration to build a skilled workforce that meets the needs of communities and 
employers, supporting economic development across the state. 
 

ACPE PROVIDES EDUCATION AND CAREER FUNDING SOLUTIONS. 

 

 

######## 

https://acpe.alaska.gov/reports

